
12/20/2017 ANZA Korea - December Newsletter

http://mailchi.mp/c78d8b7d0c6c/anza-korea-september-newsletter-1184381?e=[UNIQID] 1/3

December 2017 - ANZA Korea Newsletter View this email in your browser

FROM THE PRESIDENT

Dear Members,
 
Happy Holidays to you all!  
 
I just thought that I would write a quick end of year Newsletter to you all. 
 
Our last two events have been such good fun and we have seriously managed
to help so many of the underprivileged here in Korea. We raised a huge
amount at the Melbourne Cup, a whopping 10 Million Won. Thank you so much
to all ANZA Members and guests for making this amount possible. 
 
Thank you also to Matthew Cooper and his staff at the Marriott Hotel
Dongdaemun and to all the generosity given by the Sponsors on the day
helping us create a fun event! 
 
Its a wonderful feeling for me personally to be a part of such a fabulous
Committee and equally the ANZA community. 

OUR RECENT EVENTS

MELBOURNE CUP DAY LUNCHEON

Subscribe Past Issues Translate

http://mailchi.mp/c78d8b7d0c6c/anza-korea-september-newsletter-1184381?e=[UNIQID]
https://www.anzakorea.com/
http://eepurl.com/cjuY4P
https://us12.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=b36da872bf8b7ec58d50e53ff&id=0730254b18
javascript:;


12/20/2017 ANZA Korea - December Newsletter

http://mailchi.mp/c78d8b7d0c6c/anza-korea-september-newsletter-1184381?e=[UNIQID] 2/3

FAMILY CHRISTMAS PARTY

We held the Christmas party two weeks ago, such a super afternoon, so many
happy little faces, everyone sang songs, there were arts and crafts, games and
Santa, of course, stuck his head in. 
 
The 'giving tree' gift requests for Sis. Geraldine's children in Mokpo, we are so
pleased to announce was paid to her last week and she was delighted that all
her little friends were going to be able to go shopping for their presents. She
sends Blessings to all and a huge thank you. 
 
A massive effort by the ANZA Committee once again, putting smiles on faces, I
can take no credit as l was happy sunning myself in Australia and flew back in
12 hours prior to kick off. 
 
Compliments to Lubosh Barta, Sherryn Bates and their staff at the Four
Seasons Hotel for creating a room with such Christmas charm as well as the
wonderful food. 

UPCOMING EVENTS

 
And so to the 2018 Ball! Oh my! Haven’t we got a surprise again this year! So
let's get things rolling... 
 

April 14th, 2018
 
lf anyone would like to help us in any way either in the lead-up or on the night
please let me know, many hands make light work and all that!! 

Full Photo Album Here

Full Photo Album Here
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Well, that's it from me for this year! 
 
Wishing you and your families a safe and wonderful Christmas break. 
See you all soon!!! 
 
Jemima Batt-Andersson 
President, ANZA Korea
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